
Firmlife International
Academy

Excellence in Education.

For a Firm Life.



School with a Mission

Firmlife International Academy (FLIA) was
established in 2023 as a christian school located
in the district of Aduman, Kumasi (Ghana).

The school's vision is to give pupils from all walks
of life access to high-quality education and to
provide each child with the best possible support
so that they are prepared for an independent
future.

The teaching of Christian values, 
motivated teachers and a learner-
friendly atmosphere are distinctive
features of the school.



School for 
Young and Old

Despite its young age, the
FLIA already has more than
80 pupils - and the classes
continue to grow...

Starting with a creche, there are
already different class levels in
the school, ranging from
kindergarten to primary school
through to secondary school
(junior high).



Growing together

Pupils are currently taught in
temporary classrooms located right
next to a church building.

As the school has not yet reached the
size to be able to finance a structural
extension on its own, support is
needed. 



Support

Purchase of a Plot

Sponsorship 
(Building

Construction)

FLIA does not yet have its own building - but with the help
of loyal partners, the school can continue to grow and be a
blessing to even more children.

There are several ways to support the school: You can
choose between a donation for the purchase of a plot of
land, a contribution to the school's own pig farm or a
monthly building grant in the form of a sponsorship.

Pig Farm



Donation Details

Kinderhilfe Westafrika e. V., Germany
Spar- u. Kreditbank ev-freikirchl. Gemeinden
IBAN: DE06 5009 2100 0001 7141 71 
BIC: GENODE51BH2 
Intended Use:

Please contact david.winges@kinderhilfe-westafrika.de
for further information about sponsorships. 

  * Please indicate the project number
** Please adjust according to the donation request

SPONSORSHIPS

DONATION ACCOUNT

    3106 School Kumasi*, Plot/Pig Farm**3106 School Kumasi*, Plot/Pig Farm**

MOMO (GHANA)

Send Momo to: Jeffery Ayembilla, +233596503267, Kumasi 

mailto:david.winges@kinderhilfe-westafrika.de

